
GCID seeks to efficiently 
and effectively manage 
and deliver water through 
an ever-improving delivery 
system and responsible 
policies.

A key to this is the District’s steady 

commitment to ensuring the long-

term sustainability of the surface 

and groundwater resources in the 

region. To best serve its landowners 

and water users, GCID is continually 

evaluating its operations and is 

focused on maintenance and 

improving infrastructure, while also 

practicing responsible water supply 

management. 

GCID’s main pump station, its only 

diversion from the Sacramento River, 

is located near Hamilton City.  The 

District’s 65-mile long Main Canal 

conveys water into a complex system 

of nearly 1,000 miles of canals, 

laterals and drains, much of it initially 

constructed in the early 1900s. 

GCID is the largest irrigation district in the Sacramento Valley with 
a long history of serving farmers and the agricultural community, 
while also maintaining critical fish and wildlife habitat. 

GCID’s core mission is to deliver to its landowners and water users a secure and reliable water 
supply as efficiently and economically as possible, while preserving and protecting all resources.

The District’s water rights were established in 1883; one of the earliest and largest water rights on 
the Sacramento River, and GCID was formally organized in 1920.

The District is located approximately 90 
miles north of Sacramento, California with 
its headquarters in Willows.

As a public agency, GCID is committed to 
operating as efficiently as possible and 
delivering a reliable, responsibly managed 
water supply.
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GCID is part of the Sacramento River Settlement Contractors,
whose current water supplies are diverted under the “Sacramento 
Settlement Water Contracts” with the Bureau of Reclamation.

GCID has a deep commitment to sustainable practices – both 
in managing the water supply, as well as preserving and 
protecting the environment and wildlife in the region.

GCID and its sister agencies in the region have been leaders in efforts to work with solution-

oriented environmental organizations (including American Rivers, The Nature Conservancy, 

California Trout, Audubon California, and the California Waterfowl Association) to manage 

water along the Sacramento River for the benefit of salmon, birds that use the Pacific 

Flyway, and endangered terrestrial species such as the Giant Garter Snake.  These efforts 

are all devoted to providing water for the economy and the environment in the 

Sacramento Valley.

In partnership with other agencies and organizations, GCID continues to develop, support, 

and fund local and regional projects that have improved migratory corridors and habitat for 

anadromous fish (salmon and steelhead) within the region, including:

For more information contact us at: www.gcid.net  or (530) 934-8881  

 ABOUT SITES RESERVOIR:

 candidates for new surface storage in
 the state

 of improved water management and
 restored ecological health for the Delta

 feet, with an estimated available
 average yield of 500,000 acre-feet

 for the state


